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5-Year Master Planning Underway for Cicero Parks 
 
The Town of Cicero’s Parks Department has begun its 5-Year Master Planning process. One part 
of the process is gathering community and resident feedback. The Parks Department is seeking 
input from residents through a survey included here: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CiceroMasterPlan.  We encourage residents to complete this 

survey and share with additional community members to help determine the next 5 years of 

parks programming and projects. The deadline to submit a survey is August 5, 2022. 

We appreciate our residents’ time in helping us plan Park projects and events that matter to our 

community. We have included the QR code along with the survey link. For additional 

information about the planning process, below is a link to a 15-minute video from the public 

meeting held the 23rd of June.  

https://www.dropbox.com/s/z0b11v56gs3s9fw/GMT20220629-

134026_Recording_1920x1080.mp4?dl=0 

 

For additional questions about the Parks Master Planning process or about other Cicero Parks 
questions, please call the Parks Office at 317-984-3475 or email: jhunter@townofcicero.in.gov.  
 
 

 

For additional information about the Town of Cicero, visit our website at www.ciceroin.org. 
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